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Our Ref.: S/2023/JMT                    September 08, 2023 
 
 

BSE Limited                
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,             
Dalal Street,                  
Mumbai – 400 001                
 

BSE Scrip code: 500620                                 
 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Reply to clarification sought on spurt in volume and price 

 

We refer to your email dated September 08, 2023 on captioned subject. 

Please note that we have, vide our letter submitted earlier during the day, informed 

about change in senior management personnel of the Company. We would like to 

inform you that currently, in our opinion, there is no other event or information (including 

impending) which is required to be disclosed as per Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 and which may have a bearing on the price / volume behaviour in the 

equity shares of the Company. We believe that the increase in volume of the equity 

shares of the Company on the Stock Exchanges is market driven.  

We request you to take note of the same. 

Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 
For The Great Eastern Shipping Company Limited  
 

 

 

 

 

Anand Punde 
Company Secretary 
anand_punde@greatship.com 
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